NOTICE OF PLACES, DATES AND CLOSING OF
REGISTRATION BOOKS
General Election, November 7, 2023

In accordance with the provisions of KSA 25-2311(c), notice is hereby given that on the 17th day of October, 2023, all registration books for the primary election will close at the end of regular business hours.  Registration books will remain closed until the 8th day of November, 2023.
A citizen of the United States who is eighteen (18) years of age and upwards or will have attained that age before the next election, must register before he or she can vote.
Anyone may apply in person or by mail to the Sheridan County Clerk’s Office.  All voters in Sheridan County must show photo ID and state their name and address when voting.
Any registered voter that changes their name by marriage may sign an Affidavit at the polling place on Election Day.  Other name changes by legal proceedings must reregister at the Sheridan County Clerk’s Office.
Pursuant to the forgoing, I hereby give notice that the General Election will be held on Tuesday, the 7th day of November, 2023 for the following precincts and at the following polling locations and times:
MAIN BUILDING - SHERIDAN COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS - HOXIE
Adell Township, Bowcreek Township, East Kenneth and West Kenneth Township, Logan Township, Parnell Township, East Saline Township, West Saline Township, Solomon Township, Springbrook Township and Valley Township.
SELDEN COMMUNITY CENTER – SELDEN
Bloomfield Township, Prairie Dog Township, Sheridan Township and Union Township.

The polls will open at 7:00 a.m. and close at 7:00 p.m. on the 7th day of November, 2023. 
Sheridan County registered voters may vote an Advance ballot in the Sheridan County Clerk’s Office or by mail beginning October 18, 2023 until noon on November 6, 2023.

Done this 4th day of October, 2023.
Heather Bracht
Sheridan County Clerk & Election Officer
Sheridan County, Kansas



